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Edmonton police officer justified in officer-involved shooting 
 
On May 3, 2013, the Alberta Serious Incident Response Team was assigned to investigate an 
officer-involved shooting in Edmonton, Alberta.   
 
Edmonton Police Service members responded to a 911 call concerning a male who was in 
possession of a knife outside the Kingsway Garden Mall.  During the confrontation, Christopher 
Simon, age 31, was shot and injured by a member of the Edmonton Police Service. 
 
ASIRT conducted a thorough, independent, and objective investigation into the actions of the 
Edmonton Police Service.  The Director has determined that no criminal charges will flow as a result 
of the conduct of the Edmonton Police Service on that date. 
 
Christopher Simon is currently facing a number of charges stemming from his involvement in this 
incident.  As such, ASIRT cannot release any further information at this time. 
 
 
 
Media inquiries may be directed to: 
Lynn Crawford 
Alberta Serious Incident Response Team 
780-641-9099 
Lynn.crawford@gov.ab.ca 

 

 
To call toll-free within Alberta dial 310-0000. 
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